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Comments: Ladies and Gentlemen,

 

I am writing to ask that the proposed destruction of wildlife habitat for the purpose of paving new roads in

Montana be suspended until and unless a proper EIS is proffered and that all efforts to mitigate any activity that

threatens the bison, bears and other glorious animals living in the targeted area be put in place. It seems to me

that we need fewer roads and less interaction with wild animals, particularly in the area of the National Forest --

not more.


